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Appendix 3 

Risk Management Framework: Engagement of Members 

Endorsed by Executive 11th January 2012 

 

Executive 

§ The SBRR to continue to be reviewed on a quarterly basis by Executive (and 

so by extension Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee). 

Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee 

§ In conjunction with this, Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee will also review 

each quarter a specific Service Area’s Risk Register, focusing on the high 

risks. 

 

This will necessitate the attendance of the relevant Service Area Manager to 

present their risk register and answer questions from members of Finance & 

Audit Scrutiny Committee on it.  This approach will mean that over a two 

year period, the Committee will review all Service Risk Registers (SRR). 

Portfolio holders 

§ Portfolio Holders to review their respective SRR quarterly with their service 

area managers. 

§ Although not mandatory, Shadow Portfolio Holders are encouraged to review 

the SRR of their respective Portfolios with service area managers on a 

quarterly basis also. 

§ Portfolio Holder Statements (PHS) are to include the top three risks facing 

their services – Andy Jones to discuss with Dave Barber for next PHS report. 

 


